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OPWDD and DOH Guidance Related to COVID-19  
 
 
The Office for People With Developmental Disabilities (OPWDD) has established a section of 
the OPWDD website to provide guidance to caregivers, families, and State/Voluntary provider 
agencies which provide services or support to individuals with intellectual and developmental 
disabilities (I/DD).  
 
In order to stay informed of guidance that has already been issued as well as any future 
guidance please visit the following links:   
 
https://opwdd.ny.gov/news_and_publications/coronavirus-guidance-opwdd-service-providers 
 
https://health.ny.gov/diseases/communicable/coronavirus/ 
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